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Elsen, Nikki

From: Jen Williams <annejennx@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 9:42 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Fire Station No. 4

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear Council Members:  
 
 
I am writing to express legal objection to any City Council action on a Conditional Use Permit (CUP) to 
demolish Fire Station No. 4. The city has an opportunity and a responsibility to review alternate design 
plans that can service contemporary needs for the fire department at this site while preserving an 
important historic structure. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Jennifer Williams 
1906 Market Street 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
 
--  
Jennifer 


